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FEBRUARY UPDATE 
 

 
 

NEW CLUB KIT 

 

The new club kit is now available to purchase online. This is first time the club has had a 

tracksuit option in nearly 20 years. Instead of simply a t-bag/hoodie, swimmers now have a 

choice of 2 t-shirts, a half zip top, a full zip top, tracksuit bottoms and two types of shorts. In 

addition, all orders made online will be ready for collection in just a week. A member of the 

club committee will collect stock at least once per month from the store but members may 

choose to collect stock themselves if they wish. 

The first batch of kit will be here in time for the Cannock Phoenix/Derventio Meet and it 

would be great to see as many swimmers as possible sporting the new kit. At this point, a new 

page will be added to our club website with photographs of our swimmers in the new club kit 

and an email will be sent to all members encouraging them to order the new kit and giving 

details of how to do this. Hopefully, many of you will have ordered your kit in time for the 

Staffordshire County Championships in March. 

 

 We are also currently exploring the option of Bilston Bullet Hats and hopefully will 

be able to start collecting orders for these in the next few weeks once we have decided 

exactly which one to order. These must be paid for in advance of order so please keep 

checking the website/emails for details. 

 We are also looking at purchasing a range of transfers(tattoos) that members will be 

able to purchase and wear at competitions 

 We are also able to get the new club logo embroidered/printed on swimmers TYR 

bags and details of this are shown on a separate notice on the club noticeboard. 

 

COUNTY CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

Around 50 swimmers have entered this years county championships and I thank you all for 

your entries. A cheque for over £2000 has not been sent to the county and all entries will be 

available to view via www.staffasa.co.uk in the next few weeks. 

 

COUNTY SELECTION 

 

Congratulations to Sian Ellis, Katie Comrie, Callum Hodges, Taylor Hodges, Harry Richards 

and Niamh Hofland who have been selected to represent Staffordshire on 2
nd

 February. 

 

WESTON MEET 

Weston forms now available from Julie Comrie. Would be great to see many of you there this 

year. I will be attending. Luke 

Staffordshire’s Most Improved Club 
2012/13 

Junior League Division 2 winners 2012 
Arena League Division 2 winners 2012 

STAFFORDSHIRE Swimming League 
Champions 2012/2013 

TOP 5 ATTENDERS: SEN PERFORMANCE – JAN 
2013 

 

1st  SOPHIE CLAYTON 
2ND SAMUEL HARRIS 
3RD MITCH PAGE/TAYLOR HODGES 
5TH AARON COSTIGAN 
 
 
 
 
 

TOP ATTENDERS – JUN 
PERFORMANCE – JAN 2013 

 

1ST MATTHEW HARRIS 
2ND HOLLY GREGORY, OLIVIA 
WOOLLEY, CALLUM HODGES 
3rd  

 

http://www.staffasa.co.uk/

